
Whereas by an act passed in the first year of our Reign initialed "An 
Act to enable his majesty to grant pensions to officers and attendants 
upon His ____ late majesty and other persons to whom "His said late 
Majesty had granted pensions and allowances "it was found expedient to 
enable us to make some provisions for certain of the Officers 
Attendants and Servants of Om lake Royal Father of happy and glorious 
memory and for certain person to whom on said late Royal Father had 
granted pensions and Allowances payable out of his privy … And it was 
therefore enabled that it should be lawful for US to grant such 
pensions and allowances to such persons as he might think for not 
exceeding to any person the amount of the Salary allowance or person 
which he or she received immediately preceding the Demise of our said 
take Royal Father and not exceeding in the whole the sum of twenty one 
thousand seven hundred and fifteen pounds sixteen shillings and six 
pence per annum ad to charge the same upon the consolidated fund of 
the United Kingdom official  Britain and ireland and which pensions so 
to be granted should commence from the 5th day of July 1820 and lo be 
paid and payable quarterly at the deceitful of the Exchequer at 
Westminster out of the said consolidated Fund free and clear of and 
from all taxes changes and other deductions whatsoever And whereas we 
are graciously pleased to give and grant into Richard Warrington ….. 
annuity or Yearly pension of one hundred and thirty pounds to commence 
from she said 5th day of July 1820 Our will and Pleasure is and we do 
hereby direct authorize and command that you do free and pay or cause 
to be issued and paid out of any Money which now is or which from time 
to time shall be and remain in the recipe of the … of the Monies 
comparing the Consolidated and offered Britain and Ireland into the 
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said Richard Warrington or to his assigns the said Annuity or Yearly 
pension of One hundred and thirty pounds for and during the life of 
the said Richard Warrington … account and without any fees or charges 
to be demanded or taken for paying the same or any part thereof to 
commence and take effect from the said 5th day of July 1820 and from 
henceforth to be paid quarterly on the four most usual days of payment 
in the ;year that is to say the 10th day of October the 5th day of 
January the 5th day of April and the 5th day of July in each and every 
year And for so doing this shall be your warrant given at our Point at 
Carlton House this 21st day of Septemeber 1820 In the first year of 
our Reign

By his Majesty's Command

The Commissions of our Treasury

[illegible

Ed Robers Dept :Cler: Pellium



… 11th ..1839..


